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Goosehill Primary School
Weekly Notes- June 25, 2015

Dear Parents,

The faculty, staff, and I want to thank you for a wonderful year! We have enjoyed teaching your
children and watching them grow and develop as readers, writers, thinkers, and caring young people.
They made great friends and had fun learning and playing together. Now they are excited to spend the
summer spending more time with their families. Enjoy them!
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g Report cards can be accessed on the Parent Portal (under the For Parents tab) of the Cold Spring Harbor

Q School District website: www.csh.k12.ny.us after 5:00 p.m. tomorrow. Iknow you will be proud of

ﬁ your child’s accomplishments. Because parents have asked for some guidance in finding “just-right”

g books for their children to read independently this summer, I have posted a list of books that correspond
with your child’s Reading Stage, as indicated on his/her report card, on the Goosehill portion of the

@ District website. Click on the Information for Parents link on the left side of the page. Please consider

ﬁ this list a guide to helping your child select books. There are also many good suggestions in your child’s

g Summer Reading Folder, including a list of chapter books recommended as read alouds for young

Q children. Reading aloud to children helps them build critical thinking, comprehension skills,

ﬁ vocabulary, and most importantly, a positive attitude about reading. Happy Reading!
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In the Summer Reading Folder, there is also a flyer about SkillsTutor, an online math practice website.
We hope you will help your child utilize this resource on a regular basis this summer.
(www.skillstutor.com) The site name is Lloyd02 and your child’s user name is the first letter of his/her
first name followed by last name and the year s/he will graduate from CSHHS. The password for all
students is 123456.

On behalf of the faculty and staff, I would like to extend a special thanks to the GPFA Board: Mrs.
Eisenegger, Mrs. Savarese, Mrs. Koenigsberger, Mrs. Seiman Mayer, Mrs. Chapey, Ms. Godsell,
Mrs. Reilly, and Mrs.Winthrop. Thank you for your tireless efforts on behalf of our students!

Thank you to all of our parents who volunteered their time to organize special events, support our
teachers, and create wonderful memories for our students!

We wish all you a happy, healthy, and joyful summer!
Warmest regards,

Mrs. Herschlein and the faculty and staff of Goosehill Primary School
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Important Dates:

v' Monday, August 31*  GH Open House- visit the classroom-meet your teacher!
Kindergarten 2:00-2:30  First Grade 2:30-3:00

v' Tuesday, September 1*  FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!
v Friday, September 18"  Welcome Back Picnic at Goosehill Primary School

Weekly Notes from the GPFA----Thank you!

- The GPFA Board would like to thank all the parent volunteers who helped run all our
committees this year. Without your participation and dedication, we would not have been able to
provide our children with some very special activities! We hope they all had a wonderful year.

% A huge thank you to Mel Saladino for all of her hard work this year to produce such a beautiful
yearbook for our children. The Goosehill Yearbook looks amazing and the kids were so excited
to receive it.

School Supplies this year.

*hkdkkkkkrrrxtLast day to order school supplies iS tomorrow, June 26th ! % %%k ko

taking care of the orientation.

4 Thank you to Erin Amadori for the beautiful Moving Up Day Ceremony and all the volunteers
that made the special day possible: Kerri Albers, Deb Aviles, Dawn Flower, Gurvi
Ghandi, Jeannine Henvey, Lisa Kiefer, Melissa Leopard, Lisa Lesser, Claudia Marino, Rita
McCarey, Irina Miretskiy, Kristyn Mulada, Nicole Prizzi, Mel Saladino, Jill Seiman-Mayer, Julie
Starrett, Erin Talamas, Edra Tepper, and Tami Wood.

For our returning families, please mark your calendars! Our Welcome Back Picnic will be
September 18th from 4:30-6:30pm and our Parents Night Out Fundraiser will be November
9th at 7pm.

< And a huge thank you to the faculty and staff at Goosehill for providing our children with a
warm, safe and happy place to learn.
We love Goosehill!

o
&
X
o
&
2
X
o
&
0
o
X
&
0
g ~ Thank you to Gussie Melendez for organizing our Cultural Arts Events and taking care of
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Have a great summer!
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% Thank you to the Kindergarten Orientation Co- chairs Randa Reford and Gina Jennings for g
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KREMINDER_

Children's Summer
Reading l:luh KickoffF

THURSDAY, JUNE 25,
5:00-7:00 P.M.
@ CoOLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY
RAIN DATE: FRIDAY, JUNE 26

!E;SUMMERFEST 2015 n
=

JOIN THE 2015 SUMMER
bOUIICQ READING CLUB!

SPONSORED BY THE FRIENDS FOUNDAT]ON

Ao v
o Cold Spring Harbor Library & Environmental Center -':_,"-Y\ ,,i"‘r’;_-._

A 95 Harbor Road : 5 - |
TN \ .
= V2 = Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 \ ke Y

R

\s FAPABING HARROR * www.cshlibrary.org / 631.692.6820 / CSH Mobile App I'"«fs)‘_n 3 & - J




